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It’s Been a Funny Old Day! 

As we have always tried to do despite the adverse weather conditions, school opened today.  The majority 

of children also made it in, which was great.  The afternoon became a bit of a washout however, as a 

constant trickle of children got picked up before continued snow made journeys home too hazardous. 

Thank you to those people who took heed of posts on Class Dojo and helped others to understand the 

school’s situation.  

 

Class R Request 

Class R have been growing herbs in their outside area and our school kitchen would like to be able to use 
some herbs grown in school to add to our menus. With this in mind we would be grateful for any of the 
following  which you may have grown into small plants which we could add to the herb garden.  Basil, 
parsley, thyme.  Many thanks. 

Science Week 

It is British Science week next week! This year's theme is 
'connections'! To celebrate this we are going to explore the 
connections between Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths 
by carrying out lots of STEM challenges in class. To further the 
'connections' theme we would like to invite some parents in to school 
to take on some of these STEM challenges with your children, who will win, parents or children?! Please 
look out for an invitation from your child's class teacher.   

Book Fair 

Next week marks the return of our ever-popular Book Fair! It will be 
available after school Wednesday 15th March - Tuesday 21st March 
near the main entrance (please collect your child first then bring 
them round). There is always a really good selection of 
books/stationery and the prices are very reasonable - you can 
browse the range here:   www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-
books/the-books. The book fair helps us keep our books for the 
children to use in each class up to date - every purchase earns the school rewards which we can spend on 
free books to stock our library and classrooms, so it does make a real difference to us. Children will be 
given a World Book Day £1 token which they can use against the cost of a book. Payments can be made 
in cash or by paying online at bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/pay. Thank you for supporting the 
school with this.  
 

Visitors Next Week 

On Monday next week we are expecting some visitors in school. William P’s Mum in Class 3 has kindly 

offered to bring in her sheep and 2 lambs to see 3 Corners and some of our younger children who I am 

sure will be thrilled to see them. 

    

Events for the week commencing 13th March 2023: 

Wednesday: Book Fair arrives     

Friday: Mother’s Day Shop – Get your slips and payments in early next week please.  
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